
From: Lynn Scheller <lynn.a.scheller@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 7:00:03 AM
To: Alison M. Leary <aleary@newtonma.gov>
Subject: Gas leaks

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hi Alison,
I cannot attend tonight’s meeting, but your argument for repairing gas pipes rather than replacing
them sounds totally rational. Please add me to a list of citizens who are asking National Grid NOT to
install more new gas pipes.
Thank you.
Lynn Scheller
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